
Dates to remember:  

6th November—
Butterfly & Firefly field 

trip. 

& KS1 Noah’s Ark   
visiting 

 

This week certificates were 
awarded to: 

 

Ladybird class—  Ozzy 

Dragonfly class— Jamie,  

Florence, Luca  

Butterfly class— Milo,  

Lowen, Harrison 

Firefly class—  Nelly, Daisy, 
Barney 

Cricket class— Reuben,  

Sienna, Gretel 

 

Congratulations!   

What a great week we have had!  

Keeping Safe 

On Tuesday KS2 had 
an assembly with some 
of our local PCSO’s. 
KS2 were given a talk 
all about keeping    
themselves safe. 

 FOB Christmas Project 

All children should have come 

home with their Christmas     

picture and a leaflet (see above) 

with information on what items 

can be purchased with your 

child’s design on.  If you wish to 

place any orders they will need 

to be made online by 9th       

November.   Thank You             

Photos 

Your child should have come home 

with a leaflet from Tulip Photography 

giving details on how to order school 

photos.  

Dance Club  

Our afterschool dance club    

started again this week.   

Remembrance Service 

We will be observing a 

minute’s silence on Friday 

10th November. We will 

also be selling poppies in 

the playground before 

school from Monday. 

Wear something spotty for BBC Children 

In Need 

17th November is Children In 

Need, please wear something 

spotty to mark the day and 

click here to donate via our 

school page.  

A big thank you to you 

all for the harvest food 

donations we received. 

We donated 66.10kg of food to support 

Weston Foodbank.     

Reminder: Booking for  

Parents Evening is now open 

via eschools.  

Congratulations to our Dragonfly Class  

who topped the charts this week with 

95.6% attendance!  

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=12245

